
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2023 

Spilsby Playgroup News & Information 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 6th September – Playgroup re opens for the Autumn term. 
 

Thursday 12th October 1.30pm – Zoo Lab (The Wriggle and Crawl Workshop) 

is in playgroup. If this is not your child’s usual session and you would like them to 

attend, simply see Claire to book your child in for this extra session. Normal fees 

will apply or if you have spare funded sessions, these can be used. 
 

Friday 20th October – Break up for half term 
 

Tuesday 31st October – Return to playgroup 
 

Wednesday 1st November – Zoo Lab returns again with their ‘Zoo on a Broom workshop’. If 

this is not your child’s usual session and you would like them to 

attend, simply see Claire to book your child in for this extra session. Normal fees 

will apply or if you have spare funded sessions, these can be used. 

 

 

      

 

Welcome – The beginning of a new academic year! 

We are really looking forward to welcoming back those children and families who are 

returning to join us once again this year. We are also very excited to be welcoming lots of new 

faces this September.  

For those of you returning to us, we hope the children like our refurbished layout inside, we 

have worked very hard over the summer holidays to refresh and re design both rooms to 

enhance the learning/play experience for all of the children. We are sure they will like it! 

For those children who are joining us for the first time, we are looking forward to welcoming 

you to our playgroup family.  

New children, who have not visited us before, you will have received, in July, an email with 

introductory sessions. As explained, there is no charge for the initial visiting session. The aim is 

to give the children, who do not know us, a gentle start, so they are happy. The staff will 

work with you, following this introductory visit, to establish the follow on sessions for each 

child individually. 
 

Please see below for up-coming dates for your diary. Further dates will follow. 
 

For further information and news, please follow our Spilsby Playgroup Facebook Page.  
 

Please note: Our main line of communication with you is via email, so please ensure we have 

an up-to-date email address so that we can keep you informed. 

 



          
 

Each month you will receive, via email, an information / newsletter.  

This will include: 

• Any upcoming dates 

• important information 

• Relevant news 

• Tips and ideas 

• Links to further information regarding e.g.  the curriculum, funding available etc 

 

 

As we go into this new term the topic the children will be covering is called                                            

‘ALL ABOUT ME’. Click Here to find out more. 

One of the activities the children will be engaging with will be painting themselves and 

their family. If you have a photograph of your family, that you are happy for us to add 

to our family wall inside playgroup, please send one in with your child. 

 

 

 

https://www.spilsbyplaygroupnursery.co.uk/_files/ugd/285658_9b3a72c800f34a74b873930cf9f61066.pdf

